
 

 

 

February 1, 2021 

Vista Woods continues to be transparent by keeping our residents, their families, and the community 

informed of its COVID Status during this pandemic. Today we were informed by a contract worker that 

he/she was having symptoms.  That individual tested positive prior to entering the facility this morning 

and now is isolating at home.  

All residents, except for the one reported last week, were tested today. Those results were negative. 

Testing for all staff and residents will continue twice per week for the next two weeks. We continue to 

screen all employees before and after their shifts. They are required to wear personal protective 

equipment to help prevent the spread of infections.  

The second dose of the COVID-19 vaccination is expected to be completed this week. Although this is 

not the answer to ending the pandemic, it is a huge step. We appreciate everyone’s support during 

these difficult times and hope to celebrate together some day.      
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